

Bushes Primary School & ELC Class

Grampian Avenue, Glenburn, Paisley, PA2 8DW

Tel: 0300 300 0149

Email: bushesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

2nd October 2025







Dear Parent / Carer,

I am writing to share with you a change to our staffing for this current session.

Mrs Donna McConnell, Depute Head Teacher, will be working 4 days per week for the remainer of this school session. Following a successful interview, Mr Scott Bannerman has been appointed as Acting Depute Head Teacher on a temporary basis. Scott fulfilled this role for a period last session, and I am sure you will all join me in congratulating Scott in his reappointment to this post.

For parents/carers of children in Primary 6a, Mrs Warnock will continue to cover the class when Mr Bannerman is not working with them. This pattern will alter slightly to Mrs Warnock being in class on a Thursday from 10.45am-3pm and all day on a Friday. Mr Bannerman and Mrs Warnock will continue to work closely together to provide continuity for the children in Primary 6a. This arrangement will begin from week beginning 6th October.

Kindest Regards

Craig McCrorie

Head Teacher







